
 

 
 
 
 

 

October 13, 2020 

Era Independent School District 
Dr. Jeremy Thompson, Superintendent                                                        
 
Thank you for submitting your asynchronous plan for Era Independent School District. We 
appreciate the time and effort that you and your staff have put into developing a comprehensive 
plan to provide asynchronous remote instruction to meet the needs of your students and 
community.  Due to the disruption caused by the COVID-19 emergency and the consequent 
exercise of the waiver authority provided to the Commissioner of Education in Texas Education 
Code, §48.005(n), a local education agency (LEA) is required to submit an asynchronous learning 
plan for review and approval to the Texas Education Agency (TEA), in order to earn average daily 
attendance (ADA) funding.  
 
After review of your LEA’s asynchronous plan, TEA has determined that the plan is 
approved. 
 
Thank you for your continued efforts to plan for the best educational outcomes for all students 
that your LEA serves. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Morath 
Commissioner of Education 
 
MM/lr 
 
cc: Clyde Steelman, Executive Director, Region 11, Education Service Center 
 Kelvey Oeser, Deputy Commissioner, Educator & System Support, TEA 
 Tim Regal, Associate Commissioner, Instructional Support, TEA 
 Lizette Ridgeway, Director of School Improvement, TEA 

Sent Via 
E-Mail 

 


